
   

 
 
        Jason B. Keyes 
        Keyes & Fox, LLP 

436 14th Street, Suite 1305 
Oakland, CA 94612 

 
January 30, 2012 
 
Attn: David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Submitted via the Commission’s Web portal at www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing 
 
RE:  Docket UE-112133, Filing of Comments of the Interstate Renewable Energy  
 Council on the Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Proposed 
 Rulemaking on Generator Interconnection Procedures 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Attached for filing in the above referenced docket are the Comments of the Interstate 
Renewable Energy Council on the Utilities and Transportation Commission’s 
Proposed Rulemaking on Generator Interconnection Procedures.  This document is 
being submitted via the Commission’s Web portal at www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing.  Freeing 
the Grid 2011 and IREC’s Model Interconnection Procedures are attached by reference 
with a website link in these comments; for convenience, six hard copies of each have 
been mailed to the Commission. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason B. Keyes 
Attorney for the Interstate  
Renewable Energy Council 
Tele:   (206) 919-4960 
Email: jkeyes@keyesandfox.com  


